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Wednesday 20th October 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Thank you for your support last half-term in preparing your children for PE by 

ensuring they attended school wearing their full PE kit. We will continue to follow 

this model this half-term.  

A full PE kit includes:  

 Black or navy tracksuit bottoms 

 Yellow or white P.E. top  

 School jumper / cardigan 

 Trainers 

Just like last year, please remember your child must have their black PE pumps in 

school to change into for the PE lesson. Please ensure these are marked with their 

name. Pumps can be left in school, in a bag, on your child’s peg/ in their locker. I 

hope you understand the importance of this as it prevents outdoor shoes being used 

in our PE workspace, especially as we are seeking to keep our school as clean as 

possible. 

Please note your child’s PE day below which commences WB. Monday 1st November 

2021 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Y1 

Y2 

 

Y5 

REC 

Y4 

  

Y6 

 

Y3 

Please note: Reception PE kit guidance is to attend in uniform and bring PE kit as 

per last half-term. 

Kind regards,  

Miss McEvoy 

PE Lead and Outdoor Education Lead. 
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